
 

 

August 28, 2020 
 
LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 
Dear Families, 
I would like to commend you and your 
work with your children. I know it has 
taken much time and effort on your part to 
learn new technology, be a teacher, a 
parent, and an employee all at the same time. Thank 
you. I would also like to remind you to be careful 
about what is said publicly about others. Words, 
posts, tweets, etc can spread very quickly, and 
oftentimes, the end result is not what the original 
poster had intended. 
I’ve visited many classrooms this week and it was 
wonderful to see the students’ smiling faces. Please 
keep up the good work and thank you for sending 
teachers your words of support. It really helps. 
Warm regards, 
Patrick Eagle  
 
CAMERAS IN OUR LIVING ROOMS 
If you haven’t had an embarrassing moment with a 
Zoom meeting yet, feel lucky. I just want to remind 
you that when the cameras and mics are on, what is 
happening in the background is likely getting 
broadcast to the entire class. I’ve heard a few 
stories of some things that were seen and heard 
that probably shouldn’t have. Please be aware of 
what is being said (and done) in the background. We 
are all still getting used to this learning format. 
 
PICTURE DAY 
San Miguel is holding picture days. They will take 
place over two days, Wednesday 9/23 and Thursday 
9/24 from 3 pm - 7 pm. The first half of the alphabet, 
A - L, will be on Wednesday, and the second half, M - 
Z, will be on Thursday. It is okay to switch days if 
need be. We will follow all rules of social distancing, 
including mask wearing (except for the picture), and 
keeping 6 feet apart. Families will pull up in their car 
and one parent will walk them to the photographer 
for the photo. All money will be exchanged online. 
More details to follow. 
 
ZOOM MEETING WITH THE PRINCIPAL 

On Tuesday, September 1st at 5:30 pm, 
Mr. Eagle will be holding a Zoom 
meeting. It will be a brief overview as to 
how things are going and a chance to 
ask questions. Here is the zoom 
meeting link: 
 ​https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82981219869 
 

PHOTOS OF STUDENTS 
I would like to include a few photos of students 
engaged in Distant Learning to put in the weekly 
newsletter. If that is okay with you, please email it to 
me. Thanks. ​peagle@mwusd.org 
 
UPCOMING DATES 
 
9/1/20 Parent Zoom w/Principal, 5:30 pm 
9/7/20 Labor Day 
9/9/20 Materials handout and work collection day, 
8-5 (if needed) 
9/23/20 Picture Day 3-7 pm, A-L 
9/24/20 Picture Day 3-7 pm, M-Z 
 
 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82981219869
mailto:peagle@mwusd.org

